
 

  

 

 
Note to File 
 
EA1314-01  

Jay-Cardinal Project, Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation 

 

 
Re: March 18, 2014 meeting between Review Board staff and Dominion Diamond 

Ekati Corporation representatives 

 

Present:   

 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board: Chuck Hubert, Alan Ehrlich  

Dominion Diamond: Richard Bargery, Eric Denholm, Nicole Spencer 

Golder Associates: Amy Langhorne 

   

On March 18, 2014, Review Board staff had a meeting with Dominion Diamond 

representatives to discuss the Terms of Reference for the Jay-Cardinal Project.   

 

Topics for discussion included: 

 

 Dominion Diamond’s ongoing community engagement activities 

 Clarification of Terms of Reference requirements to assist Dominion Diamond in 

preparation of its Developer’s Assessment Report 

 Request that Dominion Diamond notify the Review Board one month prior to 

anticipated date for submission of its Developer’s Assessment Report  

 

Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 

 

Chuck Hubert, Senior EA Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 

Phone: (867) 766-7052 

Fax: (867) 766-7074 

Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 
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